Sayyid Al-Hakeem Receives Sheikh Wa’il Al-Shimmeri

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, received Sheikh Wa'il Al-
Shimmeri, head of Al-Muhafidhoon Party. They discussed the latest political developments in
Irag and the upcoming dues. His Eminence emphasized the need to support the government’s
service and development efforts.

H.E. highlighted the importance of preserving and turning the current stability into lasting

stability. We also affirmed that this stability encompasses political, security, and social

aspects.



